
From: Gohs, Cheryl <Cheryl.Gohs@ogletreedeakins.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/23/2013 4:42:40 PM

Subject: Correspondence from Lewis T. Smoak
Attachments: Gov Haley.pdf

Christian and Ted,
 
Please see the attached letter to Governor Haley being sent on behalf of Lewis Smoak.  Please let me know if 
you have any problems opening this document.
 
Thanks,
 
Cheryl
 
Cheryl A. Gohs | Legal Secretary to Lewis T. Smoak | Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, Smoak & Stewart, P.C.
 
P.O. Box 2757 | Greenville, SC 29602 | Telephone: 864-240-8244 | Fax: 864-235-8806
 
cheryl.gohs@ogletreedeakins.com | www.ogletreedeakins.com

 

This transmission is intended only for the proper recipient(s). It is confidential and may contain attorney-client privileged information. If you are not the proper 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any unauthorized review, copying, or use of this message is prohibited.

Unless expressly stated to the contrary herein, nothing in this message was intended or written to be used, nor may be relied upon or used: (a) to avoid any 
penalties that could be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, or (b) to recommend or support the promotion or marketing of any federal 
tax transaction or issue discussed herein.
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